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Dear Cougar Families, 
 
Although not all of our families celebrate Thanksgiving, I 
wanted to take this opportunity to express my gratitude.  
Thank you…for trusting us with your children every day 
and supporting the work we are trying to do.   Every 
parent I have spoken to since the year began has been 
completely supportive and gracious.  We have had many 
thank yous and expressions of gratitude towards us and 
that means so very much, especially right now.  Have a 
wonderful long weekend.  Enjoy an extra day to spend 
with your young ones.  Be grateful and tell someone how 
grateful you are to know them.   Eat as much of whatever 
yummy food you have with your family.  Play a game and 
spend some quality time.  That’s what I’ll be doing!!!! 
 
Happy Thanksgiving, Cougar Families! 
 
     Mrs. Fenrick 
 

Oct 12 Oct 13 Oct 14 Oct 15 Oct 16 

Thanksgiving – no 
school 

Code – Own your 
learning week→ 
 
Picture orders due 
 

 
 

  

Oct 19 Oct 20 Oct 21 Oct 22 Oct 23 

Code – Demonstrate 
Respect week→ 
 
Jumpstart starts for 
Divs. 6 & 7 cohort 
 

 
 

  Pro-D day – no 
school for 
students 

 
Cougar Code: 



Please ask your child what our Cougar Code is.  We have also included it in our Planner pages this 
year.  It would be wonderful if the code was lived and learned both at school and at home.  For the 
month of October, we are going to be focusing on one aspect per week.   
 

Next week, we will be doing deep learning and reinforcing our O – Own our learning.  
This means that we know that all our actions and learning belong to us and are our 
responsibility.   What and how we learn and behave are up to us!  We take 
responsibility for the effort and perseverance we put into all things.    
 
Reminders:  
- Picture orders are due on Tuesday Oct 13 


